
From: Dave Tingle [mailto:dave@tinglefamily.net]
Sent: 05 June 2014 11:51
To:HQ
Subject: NATIONAL POLICE TRAINING CENTRE’S REUNION

You have kindly published our first notification of the Trainers reunion on both your
on line news and the magazine. The response has been really good but because we
have also received enquiries from past trainers from other centres we have decided
to open the event nationally.
It would be great if you could now update the event with the details below and
publish it in the next newsletter.
If you have a facility to send this information to all NARPO secretaries nationwide
that will save me a great deal of time ! If not can you kindly let me know and I will
endeavour to do the circulation.

Many Thanks
Dave ... (and Brendan !)

NATIONAL POLICE TRAINING CENTRES REUNION

Members will have seen the recent notice regarding a reunion for past trainers at
Pannal Ash, Central Planning Unit, Newby Wiske, Dishforth and Durham Police
Training Centres. The response has been very good and a large attendance will
take place at the Holiday Inn, Harrogate on Wednesday 8th October 2014.
Overnight accommodation, dinner and entertainment at special prices , including
drinks, make this an attractive event.

The organisers have received several requests from former trainers from other
training centres and because the venue is sufficiently large, we have now decided to
open the occasion to ALL former trainers at Ryton, Bruche, Chantmarle, Ashford
and Cwmbran. Tables will be arranged to ensure that everyone will be with former
colleagues. Spouses and partners are most welcome.
It should be a unique reunion of those responsible for initial training of police
officers in the 60's,70's and 80's and a good night is guaranteed.

A reduced two night package at the hotel is available making it even more attractive
for those travelling long distances.

Please contact either
Dave Tingle dave@tinglefamily.net tel 01909 772713 or
Brendan Lally bplally146@sky.com

for detailed information of cost etc


